COPY.
Tlond's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E€.g.

14th April, 1950,

Deear Sir,

With reference to youwr letter of the 15th
and my interim acknowledgment of the 23rd ultimo
referring, inter aslie, to the proposed withdraweal
of class of the motorship "INNESMOOR"and the Diesel
Tug "IENAMILL", I shall be gled if you will once
more interview Mr, Schuchmarm and let me know whether
the suggestiion put forward in 7. Depertment letter
of yesterday's date would, if brought into operation,
affect in eny way his deeision to relinquish the
Society's clessification of these ships.

Yours feithfully,

Clerk to the
_ Clessi fication Committee
Jde Ps Gateley, Esq,, T s e
BREMERHAVEN, 10OvVAs nedisie
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